
REPORT ON THE SELECTBOARD MEETING OF TUESDAY, JULY 26, 2022 
Prepared by Alison Freeman 

Note: These are not official minutes -- -- just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be available from the 
Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site following Board approval at the next meeting.  
Please email me at news@singingbridge.net with any questions, comments, or requests to subscribe to the list. 
To unsubscribe, simply follow the instructions at the bottom of this email. 
THE MEETING: The meeting was conducted as a Zoom hybrid. Selectboard members Rich Donaldson and Jon 
Collins, and administrator, Amanda Campbell, were together in the Town Office. Bronwen Tudor was on 
Zoom. There were 4 members of the public in attendance on Zoom. 
The minutes of the meeting of Tuesday July 12 & 19, 2022, were approved. They will be posted on the Town 
website. 
MOST IMPORTANT/INTERESTING ITEMS: In my judgment, the following items were the most important 
things covered during the meeting. 

• The Selectboard approved the Finance Director job description 

• Mary MacDonald was approved as the liaison to the GFD 

• The Selectboard and TOPMB are working to resolve the issue of trailers parked inappropriately in the 
parking lot by the tennis courts 

Public Comment: 

• Bob Trabona asked about the cones that were placed on Rt. 127. Amanda Campbell said the cones 
appeared the day after she spoke to the DOT about the dangerous drop off at the edge of the pavement in 
many places along Rt. 127 

• GCC Community Day 4pm Saturday July 30th. Old Schoolhouse Rd will be closed from 4pm to 10pm 
from the Fire Department to the Church 

UPCOMING EVENTS/DATES: 
GCC Community Day  Saturday July 30   4pm  
Conservation Commission  Monday August 1   6:30 ZOOM 
Recreation Committee  Tuesday August 2   6pm HYBRID 
Planning Board    Wednesday August 3   7pm HYBRID 
 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Community Resilience Partnership Virtual Community Workshop  
6:30pm Thursday, August 4th via ZOOM 
A discussion about the future of Georgetown, our changing climate, and to prioritize projects for 
grant funding from the State. 
Who should attend? Town officials and volunteers, business owners, leaders of our community 
organizations and interested residents. 
The goal of this virtual Community Workshop: To discuss and prioritize possible projects that would 
reduce energy use and costs, invest in renewables, or make the community more resilient to climate 
change. Following the workshop, the Select Board will make the decision to apply for state grant 
funding to implement one of the potential projects. 
Please register at this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMpce-rrD8uGNyr_SrpTX_g0YvYzArGiR5V 

 
 
 

mailto:news@singingbridge.net
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMpce-rrD8uGNyr_SrpTX_g0YvYzArGiR5V&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw0vZUEOg7reiPdIVcPuMWId


Select Board   Monday August 8  7pm HYBRID* 
Conservation Commission Tuesday August 9  6:30pm ZOOM* 
Solid Waste Committee Thursday August 11  7pm ZOOM 
TOPMB   Tuesday August 16  4pm OFFICE 
School Committee  Wednesday August 17 5pm HYBRID 
Planning Board  Wednesday August 17 7pm HYBRID 
Select Board   Tuesday August 23  7pm HYBRID 
*These meeting days were switched for August* 
Amanda is out of the office 8/1-8/4 and 8/10-8/11 
The next meeting of the Selectboard will be at 7 PM on Monday August 8. The public is welcome to attend on 
ZOOM. Contact Amanda Campbell or Alex Neese at the Town Office to get the Meeting ID and Password. 
Prepared and distributed by Alison Freeman 


